REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES: IMPHAL-795004
(An Autonomous Institute under Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India)

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 14™ July, 2015.

No. 096/Pharma Co-Vig/RIMS-2015 : The Walk in-interview scheduled to be
held on 10™ July, 2015 at 11.00 a.m for the post of Technical Associate under the
“Pharmacovigilance Programme of India” (PvPI) in the Deptt. of Pharmacology,
RIMS, Imphal which was postponed due to Indefinite Curfew in Greater Imphal
will now be held on 21% July, 2015 at 1.00 p.m. in the office chamber of the
Director RIMS, Imphal. All the candidates who had applied for the post within the
stipulated date may appear in the interview on the rescheduled date i.e. 21% July

2015.
-
( Prof. S. Rita Devi)
Director,
Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
Imphal.
Copy to:-

L~ The System Administrator RIMS, Imphal.
- He is requested to upload the above information on the RIMS website.
2. Notice board RIMS, Imphal.
3. Office file.
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